
President’s Lunch at Yea - 2011 

After some anxious moments on my part that we did indeed have a 

booking for lunch on Sunday 4th December at Yea Peppercorn Hotel 

and a happy group of 13 club members had the most delicious lunch 

imaginable. 

 

It was great to see some new and newly rejoined club members at-

tend to celebrate the end of the year and the Christmas spirit 

abounded. 

 

We had a good run up to Yea from Melbourne, but we didn't take our 

old (1927) Humber this time as it is a bit far and rather tiring to go 

there and back in one day. To be comfortable we would need to 

make it a two day journey so next time perhaps.  

As we had time to spare before and after lunch we managed a 

little Christmas shopping in a most delightful shop there full of all 

sorts of different and unusual gifts. It was great fun poking 

around the goods trying to decide if we really couldn't do without 

this delicate Christmas ornament or that special pate dish. 

 

The Peppercorn Hotel has a reputation for fine food and it cer-

tainly didn't disappoint. We had a job to decide on what to 

choose as everything sounded wonderful. In the end we were 

very pleased with our choices and not a crumb was left on any of 

the plates. I think we all decided that a meal at the Peppercorn 

was an outing that must be repeated some time soon. 

 

 

Report submitted by Judy Lewis  


